
FORTNIGHTLY
UPDATE

6th March 2024

There are over $10K of prizes
available on this night!!!!



PLUS 30 envelope prizes with prizes ranging 
from $30 - $200

All Money raised goes towards our community pump track



Absences
If your child is absent, we MUST

know the reason why.
It is important that you let us

know before 9am rather than us
chase you.

You can do this via Hero, a text
to the school cell phone, a phone

call or an email. 

HI VIZ VESTS
MUST BE WORN

ON THE BUS
NO VEST  - NO

BUS

Term 1 Dates
Plus a weekly update post goes on our school

social media (Facebook & Instagram) every
Sunday night. 

6th March - Fortnightly Update
7th March - Zone Athletics

16th March - St Woody’s Bets & Bales
Fundraiser

19th - 22nd March - Year 6 Camp to Stewart
Island

29th March - 2nd April - Easter - School
closed

5th April - Assembly  - Tūī & Whio
8th April - Board Meeting 7pm
12th April - Last day of Term 1

Every Wednesday - Toastie Pies - $3 
Choice of spaghetti or cheese
Every Friday - Iceblocks - $2

All proceeds go towards the camp fund

Parking
Please remember that the car park behind school is
for staff only. No parents are able to come up there

even before school or during the school day.
Visitors to school during the day (mainly contractors)

will park on the driveway to the side.
Also people parking in the Phillips transport yard

after school, be aware that buses also need to turn
there to pull into the bus stop, so be mindful of

where you are parking.

Cellphones
In line with the new government
rules about cellphones in school.

Students at Woodlands are not to
bring cellphones to school or on
EOTC events - they do not need
them and you can contact the
office if you need to talk to the

children.



Healthy Food Guidelines
At Woodlands Full Primary School, we:

ensure that any food or drink provided by/through the school (e.g. in class or
sold at school) aligns with national food and nutrition guidelines, such as

Healthy Food and Drink Guidance – Schools 
incorporate nutrition education across the curriculum, including the health

programme
encourage staff to model healthy food and drink choices

provide nutrition messages and food that acknowledges the diversity of our
community and considers those with special dietary needs (e.g. allergies and

intolerances, and religious, cultural, and ethical food requirements)
consider our nutrition messages when deciding on food provided by the

school (e.g. class rewards and celebrations, student prizes, special events,
fundraising activities, and school camp menus)

actively promote physical activity as the partner of good nutrition
encourage students taking part in physical activity to drink water for

hydration and to refuel with healthy snacks.

Last year during our
consultation process - it

was decided we were
WATER ONLY. This means
no juice boxes or Up & Go

drinks are to come to school
in lunchboxes (this excludes

events outside of the
normal school hours).

Heat Ups - we do have a pie warmer to heat items up. This
must come in a container that can be heated in the pie

warmer. No plastic containers.

https://www.tewhatuora.govt.nz/assets/For-the-health-sector/Health-sector-guidance/Active-Families/Healthy-Food-and-Drink-Guidance-SCHOOLS.pdf


Learning @ Woodlands!



This is where we have our Policies and Procedures.  They include different expectations
for the school and the Board of Trustees follow an annual review schedule to ensure

that these match what we are doing here at Woodlands School.
You can access them and share your feedback!

Under review this term: Parent Involvement; Communicating with Parents;
Community Conduct Expectations

Go to schooldocs.co.nz
Click Search for your school.

Start typing the school’s name and select it from the dropdown list.
Enter your community username (woodlandsfullprimary) and password

(mrbeech)

Please note, you do not need to
send any paracetamol to school.
We have some here (liquid and
pill form). We will always check

permissions first before
administering and also send you

a text to let you know too.
If your child has cough drops or
something of this nature, you

need to email the class teacher
to make them aware.



House Leaders 2024
Napper

James & Emily

TrotterStraith

Phillips

Louis & Lilyblake & marinel

Harry & Natalie

Well done to these students - they were
nominated by their peers in their house.

First house competition is this Friday
Work together to make a chalk art!

Then we will announce the winners for the first
part of the term!






